
3 November 2022 

Dear all, 
  
As most of you know I work closely with the Pied Piper charity who continue to do 

amazing work for seriously ill and disabled children across Gloucestershire. 
It’s that time of year when our schools can offer some help towards raising the funds 

that help our schools and the children’s hospital. 
The prizes are donated and sponsored so every penny from every ticket goes directly to 

helping our children and communities 😊 

The Raffle is just £2.00 per ticket with amazing prizes and 100% of money from ticket 
sales goes to The Pied Piper Appeal 

Thank you 

Kevin Day & Pied Piper 

 
https://piedpiperappeal.co.uk/raffletickets/ 
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